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Daughters of Penelope Chapters and Districts 

 

 

RE:   Tax Exemption Status 

 

The Daughters of Penelope is exempt from federal income tax under the Internal Revenue 

Code (IRC) Section 501(c)(8).  

 

This exemption applies to all Daughters of Penelope chapters to establish accounts or funds 

for religious, charitable, scientific, literary, or educational purposes or for the prevention 

of cruelty to children or animals. Contributions to the Daughters of Penelope or to a chapter 

or district for any of these purposes are deductible as charitable contributions. 

 

Please advise if additional information is needed. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Samuel Gebre-Egziabher 

AHEPA Family Controller 

sam@ahepa.org | 202.232.6300 
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